
Information for Town Council Meeting on April 3, 2023 

 
TO: Mayor and Town Council 
 
VIA: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 
 
VIA: Robert Miracle, CPA, Deputy Town Manager, Finance and Administration  
 
FROM: Dean Mealy, II    CPPO Town Procurement and Contract Manager 
 

RE: Resolution No. 034-2023, Awarding ITB No. 2023-18 for the Rehabilitation of the 

Town’s D-8 Stormwater Pumpstation and the E-5 Wastewater Pumpstation to 

Murray Logan Construction, LLC in the Amount of $2,064,680 and Establishing a 

Project Budget of $2,374,382 

   

DATE: 22 March 2023 

 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends Town Council approve Resolution No. 034-2023, Awarding ITB No. 2023-18 

for the Rehabilitation of the Town’s D-8 Stormwater Pumpstation and the E-5 Wastewater 

Pumpstation to Murray Logan Construction, LLC in the Amount of $2,064,680 and Establishing 

a Project Budget of $2,374,382.  

 

SUMMARY EXPLANATION/BACKGROUND 

 

Procurement and Contract Management issued ITB No. 2023-18 for the Rehabilitation of the 

Town’s D-8 Stormwater Pumpstation and the E-5 Wastewater Pumpstation to the pre-qualified 

pool of contractors. The Town received two bids and Murray Logan Construction, LLC was found 

to be responsive and responsible to the bid solicitation.  

 

The Engineer’s Opinion of Probable Construction Cost for this project was $1,850,000.  

 

FUNDING IMPACT/FUDNING SOURCE 

 

The funding for this project is from the Capital Improvement Fund.  

 

USER DEPARTMENT CONCURRENCE 

 

The Public Works Department is in full concurrence with this recommendation.  

 

TOWN ATTORNEY REVIEW 

 

This format has been utilized by the Town in previous recommendations and was approved by the 

Town Attorney.  

 

 



 


